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Wrap-up and Closure remarks  
 

- presented by R, Simon, EASA Design Organisation Manager - 

 
 

� Many thanks and appreciations were presented to all participants and 

contributors, also for the fruitful discussions and dialogue. Hopefully all 

participants expectations were fulfilled; 

� Summary of actions:  

• debriefing with Certification Directorate to be organised; 

• further discussions within DO section to take place;  

• following feedback, next meeting format to be decided; 

• certification colleagues presence shall be ensured during next 

meeting; 

� November 2012 DOA side meeting presentations will be available on EASA 

website and EASA Q drive (Q:\DO-Workshops\DOA-workshops\2012-11) 

immediately; 

� Further questions are still welcomed;  

� Q&A will be also available on EASA website and EASA Q drive as soon as 

possible; 

� On-line feedback would be very much appreciated. 

 


